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COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

Bneclosure it

13th June,1950.

Dear 8ir,

I enclose a copy of a letter recelved
from the Antwerp Surveyors relative to the Steam
Trawlers "PRESIDENT F,D, ROOSEVELT" and "CAPTAIN ARSENE

BLOWDE", from which you will observe that the vessels

have beem sold to Messrs. Kholenberg & Futz of
Bremerhaven.

I shall accordingly be glad if you will
get in touch with the new Owners and let me know
whe t arrangements they propose making for the Boller
Survey of the former vessel and Screwshaft Survey
of the latter vessel (both of which becems due at
the end of Jesnuary last) to be earried out. °

The full name end adfrcss of (hé nbw Owhers
should also be furnished. 7 UL

You will observe that “eferenqe
made to the sale of the Stea: Travler "W 3
CHURCEILL". There are no survevs outst
this vessel, but I shall be giad if you ﬁ%l

Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.
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